
  
 
2/10/2016 

 

Appointment of Deputy Marshal 

 

Marshal St. John is recommending Brooke Routh for the open marshal’s position that occurred 

when Jamie Mixell transferred to the Field Operations.  Brooke has graduated from Ivy Tech 

with an Associate’s Degree in Criminal Justice, and currently works for Delaware County Title 

IVD support as a clerical assistant for the court. 

 

Brooke will undergo some local training and spend some time here in Yorktown before attending 

the Indiana Law Enforcement Academy (ILEA) in Plainfield for the 17 week course.  Todd and I 

have asked Steve Murphy to look at an agreement for Brooke regarding a timeframe for 

repayment of costs associated with the ILEA should she choose to leave Yorktown within 3 

years of graduation from ILEA.   
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